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All of the NW 1/4, NW 1/4; all of the NE 1/4, NW 1/4; all of 
the SW 1/4, NW 1/4 and that part of the SE 1/4, NW 1/4 that 
is located north and west of the St. Louis Southwestern 
Railroad; that part of the NW 1/4, SW 1/4 located north and 
west of the St. Louis Southwestern Railroad; that part of the 
NE 1/4, SW 1/4 located north and west of the St. Louis 
Southwestern Railroad; that part of the SW 1/4, SW 1/4 
located north and west of the St. Louis Southwestern 
Railroad, all in Section 12. T14N, R4E; all located in 
Craighead county, Arkansas and being more particularly 
described as follows: 

All of the SW 1/4. SW 1/4; all of the SE 1/4, SW 1/4 located 
south of Bridger Creek and that part of the NW 1/4, SW 1/4 
located south of Bridger Creek, all in Section 1, T14N, 
R4E; AND 

Begin at the southwest corner of the SW 1/4, SW 1/4 of 
Section 12, T14N, R4E; thence north along the west section 
line of Section 12 to the southwest corner of Section 1, 
T14N, R4E; thence continue north along the west section,line 
of Section 1, to the center of Bridger Creek; thence continue 
southeasterly along the meanderings of Bridger Creek to the 
half section line of Section 1; thence south along the half 
section line to the northeast corner of the NE 1/4, NW 1/4 of 
Section 12; thence continue south along the half section line 
of Section 12 to the northerly right of way of the St Louis 
and Southwestern Railroad; thence continue southwesterly 
along the right of way of said railroad to the south section 
line of Section 12; thence west along the south section of 
Section 12 to the point of beginning, all located in 
Craighead County, Arkansas and containin9 297 acres. more or 
less. 
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